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24th November 2023 
Robinwood 2024 

Current Year 4 Parents 
 
Dear Parents 
 
In Year 5, the children are given the opportunity to take part in a 3-day residential activity course. We 
have just got back from a very successful trip with our current Year 5, you can see photos on our Twitter 
page - feedback was very positive. 
 
Next year, we are planning to take the then Year 5 children to the Robinwood Activity Centre at 
Dobroyd Castle, Todmorden, Lancashire on 20th – 22nd November 2024. Although this may seem a long 
way off, the trip has to be booked well in advance. 

 
The cost of the course will be £275; this includes the cost of the course and the transport to and from 
the centre. 
 
A deposit of £20 will be required to register an interest in order for us to gain an idea of numbers.  This 
should be paid via Schoolcomms by Wednesday 31st January 2024.  A payment of £40 will be required 
by the end of March 2024.  Further payments will then be needed until the final balance is paid by the 
beginning of October 2024.  Payments can be made throughout the year in instalments using 
Schoolcomms.  If you require a bar code to pay at Paypoint, please contact the office.  Pupils receiving 
Pupil Premium will get a reduction.  If anyone is struggling to pay but would like to go please get in 
touch as we would like as many children to go as possible.  If you have any further questions please do 
not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
In the meantime, if you would like to read about this very popular activity centre, then you will find the 
information on their website www.robinwood.co.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Ann Nixon  
Head of School 

http://www.penistonestjohns.co.uk/

